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Notice
This Geotechnical foundation report is based on the bent locations provided in the memo
“Request for Foundation Recommendations”, dated October 6, 2003, and the Hydraulic Bridge
Survey Report dated September 30, 2002. If significant changes are made in the design, or

location of the proposed structure, the subsurface information should be reviewed and modified
as necessary.

Respectfully submitted,

Thomas P. Moorefield, LG
Project Geologist



